
Testimonial from Kelly Bardosy, DPT 

Ascension at Home 

The new Fitness Center at St. 

Monica’s has completely changed the 

level of physical therapy and general 

health and wellness I am able to offer 

St. Monica’s community members.  

Recently I received a PT referral for 

Walter, a community member that 

requires a lift apparatus to stand and 

who has been deemed non-

ambulatory. Using our new parallel bars, I was shocked to see 

Walter was able to stand and walk with minimal assistance. Thanks 

to the new gym equipment, we now have the ability to progress his 

physical therapy to make functional gains. When I returned him to 

his room, the staff was thrilled to hear of the discovery I made in the 

Fitness Center that day! You would have thought I was escorting 

Brad Pitt into the building! I’m excited to continue working with 

Amazing things happen, thanks to YOU! 

OUR 

HEARTBEAT 

New Fitness Center: 
Your support of the 2019 Golf Outing funded the renovation 
of our Exercise Room into a state-of-the-art Fitness Center 
where community members can work on strength 
independently or with the guidance of a physical therapist. 

continued on page 2 

OUR MISSION! 
In the spirit of our founders, the 

Sisters of St. Rita, we provide a 

compassionate, safe, loving 

family home environment that 

respects the dignity of all our 

community members. We strive 

to meet the physical, emotional, 

social and spiritual needs of each 

of our community members and 

support their families. 

 

 

Please support St. Monica’s by 

doing your Amazon shopping on 

AmazonSmile! A percentage of 

your purchase will benefit our 

not-for-profit mission. 

https://smile.amazon.com/ 
ch/39-1137868 

(Note: our name appears as 

“United States Catholic 

Conference”) 

Community 
Good and Gracious God, 

We thank You for the gift of our family, friends and 

benefactors. Thank You for their time, talent and providential 

support which enables us to fulfill the ministry You have entrusted 

to us. We pray for their personal intentions, knowing that you have 

a good plan for each of their lives.  

For those who are ill, we pray for your healing touch to be upon 

them; For those who fear, may they come to know that You are 

greater than all fear because You are Perfect Love; For those who 

are healthy, peaceful and joyful, we praise You, Lord. Secure them 

in those graces. Grant, we pray, O Heavenly Father, that all family, 

friends, and benefactors of St. Monica’s will one day behold You, 

face to face, in Your Heavenly Kingdom.— Amen 

About St. Monica’s 
St. Monica’s Senior Living is an award winning, nonprofit 

Assisted Living and Memory Care facility with strong roots in the 

Racine community for the past 49 years. It was founded by The 

Sisters of St. Rita and is managed by a local, volunteer Board of 

Directors. St. Monica’s has been titled as Best Senior Community 

in Racine County for the past 4 years and is home to over 100 

residents and employs over 120 workforce heroes who are 

dedicated to treating every resident like family.  

Coming 
in 2020/2021: 

 8   Annual Golf Outing 

Game Room Addition 

50   Anniversary  

and more! 

A Prayer: FOR OUR BENEFACTORS 

3920 North Green Bay Road 
Racine, WI 53404 

262-639-5050 
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I would like to extend 
my sincere gratitude to 
the generous, donors 
who have chosen to 
support St. Monica's. 
You have given to 
provide where it was 
needed. 

I am the power of 
attorney for Hilda 
Madahgian, who has been a 
dear, sweet friend for many 
years. After her husband passed 
suddenly in 2017, I had the 
responsibility to find a safe, 
caring & loving place for Hilda 
to reside. St. Monica's was the 
place I chose. 

Time passed and Hilda was 
now residing in the new 
Memory Care Wing and no 
longer able to be involved in 
decisions that needed to be 
made. When Hilda's funds were 
very close to being exhausted, I 
met with Administrator, Loretta 
Baxter, to discuss the options 

In March we called out for 

help in anticipation of a 

face mask shortage. Wow, 

did you answer the call! 

Hundreds of cloth masks 

showed up at our front 

door as staff and 

community members 

adjusted to our new daily 

attire. By May, we asked 

all community members to 

stay in their rooms for 

meals and found that many 

didn’t have a table to eat 

on. We sent out another 

It’s an honor for me to take the 

community members on a golf cart ride 

as it always turns into an opportunity to 

hear stories from the past. They reminisce about their fond childhood memories of 

the Root River. We also get to see wildlife including deer, geese, and turkey. Going 

for a ride in the new golf cart becomes our little getaway together. Here are some of 

the things I have heard them say: 

“I’m in a wheelchair I didn’t think I could get in the golf cart, but I did! It was so 

great to see what’s back there. We went way out and even saw the river.” – Rojean 

“We pass right into God’s nature and the real beauty of things.” – Glen  

“I feel like a kid again! It’s so much fun. I 

really enjoy it.” – Barb 

“It’s such a cool breeze and it’s just nice to get 

out and away for a bit.” – Delores 

“I just moved in not too long ago. I hopped on 

the golf cart one day and didn’t realize how 

nice and beautiful this place is.” – Mary Lou 

To find out how you can support our 2020 

Golf Outing on September 17   , please contact Dana Petit at 262-321-7149. 

LET’S GO FOR A 
RIDE! Exploring 42 
acres just got easier. 

Funded by our 2019 Golf Outing 

\\Article by Shannon Perez,  

Director of Life Engagement 

continued from page 1 

Walter and am 

confident he will 

continue to make 

strides toward 

functional mobility. 

In addition to the PT 

offered, I frequently 

have the pleasure of 

assisting general 

community members 

utilizing the NuStep 

bikes, weights, bands 

and balance equipment.  

It’s inspiring to see how 

many community 

members value the 

ability to exercise and 

maintain their strength 

and independence. 

Thank you for your 

generous support and for 

continuing to enhance 

the quality of care we 

provide the community 

members here at St. 

Monica’s Senior Living. 

masks, tray tables, staff meals, oh my! 
Overwhelming Donations 
2020 has been a challenging year for so many due to the arrival of Covid-19. You 

showed us unwavering support in our time of need and we are eternally grateful. 

To find out more ways you can support St. Monica’s  

please contact Dana Petit at 262.321.7149 

or visit our website at www.stmonicasseniorliving.com 

that were available. At 
the time, state support 
was not approved in 
the Memory Care, but 
I proceeded with the 
application. While I 
was navigating the 
application process for 
Community Care 
(state aid), Ms. Baxter 

advocated on Hilda's behalf 
and funds were provided 
through generous donors to 
cover the cost of Hilda's care 
which allowed her to remain 
safely living in the St. 
Monica’s Memory Care. 

I don't have words to express 
how blessed I was to have 
someone so willing to help. 
Please know that your 
kindness is touching lives in a 
very real way. Thank you for 
being there when Hilda needed 
help. 

With a grateful heart, 
Gloria Miller 

call for folding tray 

tables. Our lobby was 

soon full and more than 

80 community members 

were now able to eat 

comfortably and safely in 

their rooms. We 

continued our fight to 

keep our community 

members safe and were 

humbled to hear the title 

“hero” when it came to 

describing our staff 

members. You showed us 

love, in the form of food, 

as meals began arriving to 

feed our troops. The 

support we received was 

overwhelming and we are 

eternally grateful to you. 

Elaine Junker Featured Donor 

Please note: Some photos included in this publication were taken prior to distancing and daily face mask use. 

Holiday Fundraiser: 
November / December 2019 

The Carbonneau-Steilen Fund was created to help 
community members transition to state aid when funds 
have been exhausted. You answered the call to support 
this fund and here is one of the lives you touched. 

Matthew L. & Rita Andis 
Susan Balcerek 
Mary Jane Baumgardt 
Jannine Beyer 
Tom & Sharon Bissonnette 
Carolyn Bongo Praninsky 
Tim Cargill 
Rose Christensen 
Marlyce Christianson 
Dolores & Thomas Clazmer 
Ann Colbert 
Timothy & Jeanne Crawford 
Carol Derga 
Roger DeRose 
Joseph & Sandy Domanik 
David & Ellen Easley 
Jerry Fredericks 
Paula & Clifton Ganyard 
Mark & Lorrita Gorman 
Dennis & Jane Hardy 
Robert Hartwick 
Health Care Network 
Dave & Jill Heller 

Anthony & Maxine Herrmann 
Eric Herrmann 
Mark & Cindy Hertzberg 
Daniel & Sue Horton 
Barb Hugier 
Nancy Jacobson 
John & Cathy Jacyna 
Ray & Cecilia Johnson 
Mary Keefe Barrett 
Jeanette & Leonard Klappauf 
Chad Kucik 
Mary Jo & Douglas Lanska 
John & Cathie Lehman 
Linda Levengood 
Dorothy MacVicar 
Marylou & Joe Majowski 
Dennis & Patricia Maller 
Jerome & Eleanor Maller 
Deborah Martin 
Joseph & Linda Mattie 
Dr. Kevin & Jeanine McCabe 
Elizabeth Nass 
Ronald & Kathy Neider 

George & Connie Organ 
James & Deanna Parrish 
Barbara Pippenger 
Brian & Patricia Ramczyk 
Richard Roloff 
Joan & Ramiro Romo 
Dr. Robert & Susan Siegert 
Susanne Sprague 
Michael Staeck 
Frank & Mary Sterbin 
Carol & Richard Stratman 
Mary Jo Sullivan 
Jay Toll 
Michael Truckey 
Barbara Vallone 
Daniel Velicer 
Dr. Paul Voelkel 
Suzanne & Rudolph Weibel 
Claire & Kevin Weslaski 
Charlotte Wieczorek Bley 
Mary Wyant 
Mustafa & Theresa Yundem 
Dianna & Daniel Zimmerman 

We gratefully acknowledge the following individuals for their 
generosity during our 2019 Holiday Fundraiser: 

St. Monica’s Expresses Gratitude 
to the Following Donors for  
Gifts Received:         Aug. 2019 - Aug. 2020 

Ascension at Home 

Richard Albregts 

Greg & Carol 
Anderegg 

Gayle Anderson 

Kathy Anstett 

Baird Foundation, Inc. 

Kathleen & Ronald 
Barth 

Terri & Gregory Barth 

Belle City Lawn Care 

Tracy & Richard 
Beltoya 

Marion Beyer 

Mary Ellen Bianco 

Dr. William & Denise 
Bjerregaard 

LaMonte & Patricia 
Bohman 

Susan Boland 

Susan Boles 

Bombardier 
Recreational Products 

Budget Blinds 

Linda Bundalo 

Gene & Barbara 
Bunge 

Pat Carbonneau 

Laurence J. & Cynthia 
Carolan 

Roger & Diane Caron 

Col. L.C. Christensen 
Charitable & Religious 
Foundation, Inc. 

Coldwell Banker 

John & Sarah Marie 
Connell 

Mark & Amy Connelly 

Custom Painted 
Vehicles, Inc. 

Marvin & Claudette 
Daniel 

Benjamin Davey 

Dan DeBaker 

Maneeka & Stephen 
Decker 

Patricia Demos 

Dept of Biological 
Sciences faculty at 
Marquette University 

Linda Dykstra 

David & Ellen Easley 

E.C. Styberg 
Foundation 

Erickson Ambulance 

Fitts Lab at Marquette 
University 

Janice Fornes 

Elsie Gabrielian 

Martha Galassi 

Jack & Peggy 
Galezewski 

Felix Gallo 

Andrew Gillies 

Carl & Carol Ginter 

David & Debra 
Godfrey 

Debra Haman 

Bill & Sue Hammel 

Karla Hansen 

Health Care Network 

Tim & Michelle 
Higgins 

Kevin & Linda Hlavka 

Jeffrey Holbus 

Theresa Holbus 

Home Instead 

Hospice Alliance 

Daniel & Sue Horton 

Thomas Hughbanks 

Bob Irons 

John & Diane Jens 

Donald Johnson 

Lynn Jonas 

Kindred at Home 

Marilyn & Harry 
Kitzmann 

Knights of Columbus 
Council 697 

Amy Korako 

Lucretia Kramp 

Cynthia Kramp 

David & Jane 
Kroeninger 

Joseph Lakatos 

Landmark Title of 
Racine, Inc. 

Stephany Lichter 

Catherine Loeser 

M3 Insurance 

Marylou & Joe 
Majowski 

Maresh-Meredith & 
Acklam Funeral Home  

John Maresh 

Marjorie Christiansen 
Foundation 

Dorothy & James 
Marley 

Sam Mauro 

James & Carol May 

Gary & Mary Mazzie 

Medline Industries 

Dr. Sam Mikaelian 

Isabell Mueller 

Alinda & Robert 
Nelson 

Ralph & Diane 
Nicotera 

John Noggle 

North Bay Dental 

Julie Ohlert 

George & Connie 
Organ 

Barbara Paczosa 

Charles & Peggy 
Pallesen 

Carol Pelzman 

Cathy & Dave Perkins 

Maureen Pestka 

Karen Pfeffer Anderson 

Kathryn Piette 

Katia Pironkova 

Al & Bette Plumley 

Plunkett Raysich 
Architects, LLP 

Joan Potenziani 

Diane & Peter Putra 

R&B Carpets and 
Flooring, Inc. 

Eileen Reilly-Hoey 

Richard Roloff 

John & Kathleen 
Sardino 

S.C. Johnson Giving  

Ann Schaub 

Gary & Mary Schaub 

Walter Schmitt 

Ronald & Susan Schulz 

Mary Ann Schwalbach 

Arlene & Kenneth 
Scolaro 

Shakila & Douglas 
Shimp 

Lois Shovers 

Brigitte Sieverkropp 

Morgan Sigafus 

Sisters of St. Rita 

Laetitia Spiro 

Susanne Sprague 

St. Croix Hospice 

Stephen & Cheryl 
Stauss 

Jill Sunday 

Sysco 

Allen & Julie 
Szymandera 

Timer’s Beverage 
Center 

Unum 

John & Lynn Urban 

Diane Van Patten 

Jozsef & Barbara Vass 

Cindy Vermeer 

Curt & Victoria 
Vollman 

William & Diane 

Wagner 

Tom Waldoch 

Walker Group, Inc. 

Wegner CPA’s LLP 

John Whaley 

Jim & Carla Wilks 

Mary Wyant 

Doris Zimmerman 

David & Adele Zlevor 

“ 

” 

You would have 

thought I was 

escorting Brad Pitt 

into the building! 
Kelly Bardosy, DPT 
Ascension at Home 
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